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SILHOUETTE 
Our spring production – Simon Brett’s
whodunit ‘Silhouette’ – is well under way,
with rehearsals in full swing.  
 
If you still fancy helping (and, please
Members, we can always use it) contact the
director, Jacquie Spencer

or Michael Black. 
 
We have had a cast change as a result of 
Jeanette having to pull out through injury (no, 
the rehearsals haven’t been that dangerous). 
Caroline Harbord has stepped in to the role 
of Celia Wallis and is doing a great job of this 
demanding part. 
 
Remember: Performances are on 9-11 
March 2006. 
We need you, the Members, to go out to try
and rally together friends and family to sell
tickets to what is going to be a very
entertaining production (trust me – I’m at the
rehearsals).  What we intend to do is
something that was a great success in the
past.  We'll post 10 tickets to every club
member (and selected supporters), with a
request to sell them.   
 
We look forward to your keen support for this
show. 
 
Ticket prices are £7.50, with concessions of 
£6 per ticket (this includes groups of 4+). 
 
AUTUMN PRODUCTION 
Yes, that’s right.  We are now on the lookout 
for suggestions for the Autumn production. 
 
We will consider all offers, but we’d prefer a 
comedy - eg by Alan Ayckbourn - as we feel 
this is what would most likely attract large 
audiences.  
 
Deadline to contact Michael Black (so it can 
be decided and advertised in the programme 
for 'Silhouette') is 17 February, 2006. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Mark Lamberth, Editor  
Michael Black, Chair on 01480 454486 
 

For details of past, present or future productions: 

www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk  

Burns supper 
 
Friday 27th January (that’s this Friday, 
folks) at Ronald's. 
 
In preparation Ronald has headed 
North, to his birthplace, to fetch those 
Scottish delicacies, haggises (but 
there’ll be vegetarian alternatives, too).
 
You don’t need to bring any food.  All 
you need to bring is something to drink 
to be able to join in the fun. 
 

 
 
 

Ronald (no, that’s not him above)’s 
address is 

 
32 Huntingdon Road, Brampton. 

 
The supper starts at 8pm. 

 
Please advise of numbers by 
Wednesday (25th Jan) by: 
 
 
 
E-mail: . 
 
as Ronald needs to know the number 
to cater for.

CLUB AGM 
 
Monday, 27 February, at 8 pm, 
Minerva Room at the 
Commemoration Hall (venue to be 
confirmed in the agenda). 
  
Please send nominations for the 
committee and any motions to the 
secretary, Ray Livermore. 
Nominations should be proposed 
and seconded by Club members, 
and have the written agreement of 
the person concerned. Nominations 
can also be made orally at the AGM.
  
The AGM is open to anyone 
interested, but only people who have 
paid the membership fee at or before 
the AGM will be able to stand for the 
committee or to vote. 
  
The agenda will be circulated 
approximately 10 days before the 
date of the AGM. 
 
Other important items 
1.  Jo Gray (now Dean), a former 
Club member (performed in 'Ghost 
Train' and 'Loot', among other plays), 
has published two very entertaining 
novels, 'Forty Not Famous' and 
'Stage Left' - rather like Bridget 
Jones, but raunchier.  
 
For more information, visit 
www.jodean.co.uk. 
  
2.  And a company called Clubs for 
Children that runs drama classes in 
local schools has asked us for drama 
tutors. For more information, contact 
Mark (not our newsletter editor!) on 
01509-504556. 
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